
 

Dear Candidates 

Due to the prevailing situation of COVID-19 pandemic and looking at the difficulty faced 

by the PhD candidates in travelling, the PhD interview with DRC for admission 

scheduled on 16th April 2021 and 17th April 2021 are hereby postponed with the 

permission of HVC. 

The new dates and the mode of conduct of the interview with detailed instructions shall 

be informed to you in the coming days. 

 

Dean Research  

 


